
From: Kudelka, Robert P <KudelkaRP@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org
Corley, Kimberly L.CorleyKL@scdot.org

Date: 9/13/2016 1:02:43 PM
Subject: SCDOT advisory

I-77 lane closures required in Richland County near Westwood HS today and 
Wednesday

Next week lane closures: Monday and Tuesday

The contractor for the I-77 widening project, Archer Western, is currently replacing the approach slabs 
at the I-77 southbound bridge over US 21, Exit 24, near Westwood High School in Richland County. This work 
requires lane closures during the day for the work to be completed and concrete cured to allow opening by the 
next morning.

Lane closures will be in place during the day on the southbound side on Tuesday and Wednesday of this 
week and next week on Monday, Sept 19, and Tuesday, Sept. 20. Starting times for the closures range from 10 
a.m. to 2 p.m. each day (2 p.m. on Wednesday and Monday; 10 a.m. on Tuesday.)
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